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Winchester Chapter of the  
Izaak Walton League 

Membership Meeting 
February 16, 2023 

 

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:06 pm.  Members recited the Pledge of Allegiance and the IWLA 

pledge.  Twelve members were in attendance. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Treasurer Paul Sattler reported that the financial records have been completed through January 1, 

2023.  The Treasurer’s report was approved. 

Secretary’s Report:  The November 17, 2022 minutes were approved.  

Membership Report:  Peg Sattler reported that paid membership now stands at 822.  2023 membership cards have 

been printed and are being distributed to members as quickly as possible.  Peg moved and the Board members present 

approved, five new individual and two new family memberships, for a total of nine new members.  Peg announced that 

the first meeting of the Chapter Ladies’ Auxiliary will be scheduled soon, hopefully in March.  

Facilities Report:  Paul reported that the exit sensors for the front gate are working intermittently, and require repair or 

replacement.  Sourcing and pricing, along with alternative solutions, are being sought.  The emergency exit sensor, 

immediately before the inside of the gate, is working reliably and has been clearly marked on the pavement.  Members 

are cautioned to approach the closed gate slowly when exiting. 

Old Business:  None. 

New Business:  None. 

Speaker:  The scheduled speaker was unable to attend. 

Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 7:42 pm.  The next Membership Meeting will be held on March 16, 2023.   

 

/s/J F Sherry 

J. F. Sherry, Secretary 


